
We have had a great week across the school and a wonderful amount of
learning has been evident in all classes. The children have been focussed
and achieved well in their lessons this week. The sound of learning and
happy children has travelled around the school. It has been especially

lovely to see so many children contributing to our after school
provision - we are so lucky that we are able to offer these opportunities to

our children.

Learning focus
We have been very busy in Geography this year so far.  From

Nursery to Year 6 our geography focus has had us all
enthralled.  Our youngest children have had a focus on their
own surroundings.  Reception have had a fielwork trip to the
postbox and Year 1 a focus on what they like about their local

area.   Our Year 2 children have been learning about coasts and
have a fieldtrip planned to New Brighton in the near future.  

The Y3/4 team have been identifing similarities and differences
between rural and urban areas and their populations.  Whilst

our Y5/6 children, have focused on the mountain ranges of
North and South America and topographic maps.  We love

Geography at WS #geographyatWS

Dates and Notices
15th November - Parents’ Evening
16th November - Y6 trip to Crucial Crew
17th November - Whole School PJ for Children in Need
24th November - Whole School - Stay and Maths - all parents
invited
12th December - Reception Christmas performances 9:30 and 2pm 
13th December - Christmas dinner
14th December -  Y1/2 Christmas performances 9:30 and 2pm
15th December - Nursery Christmas singing and activities am
15th December -  Y1 - 6 trip to Pantomime at Civic Hall
19th December - KS2 Carol Concert 9:30 and 2pm
21st December - SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1PM

Number Smart Aidenn Mukombe

Self Smart Isabella Jones

People Smart Elaine Kativhu

Art Smart Oliver Butler

Body Smart Meela Patterson Coyne

Music Smart Kate Chan

Nature Smart Ben Kay

Word Smart Grayson Barnes

Smart Learner Reece Harrison

Class Percentage

RG 98%

1KMC 99%

3/4S 96%

5/6C 97%

Attendance
Winners
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Attendance WOW!

Well done to Lillie Barnett

who has won a £5 voucher

for Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week.  Who

will it be this week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win

it!

Remember
PJ day for Children in
Need on Friday 17th

November. 
£1 donation per

family

Year 5 and 6 had a

wonderful experience

when Dr Diane Davies -

the only female Maya

archaeologist in the

world - visited our school

to extend our learning.  

What a day!Thank you to 5/6C

for their wonderful

assembly today!

Thank you to our3/4 team who led usin a wonderful andthought provokingassembly onThursday. 

Please be aware you need to telephone school before 8:50 to report your child’s absence, and every day thereafter with an update.
Failure to do so may result in a visit from the pastoral team and your child’s absence will be recorded as unauthorised. 

SMART Awards

Well done to our
Y5/6 footballs
who won their
first match 3 - 1
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